HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

February 12, 2015
2:30 p.m.   
Members present:  

Theresa Collins-teacher, Kathy Cofer-teacher, Deborah Lewis-teacher, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Visitors:  Gary Milby, Associate Superintendent for Finance
Mrs. Handel presented the proposed February agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Collins-1st, Lewis-2nd)

Minutes from January meeting were presented.  (Cofer-1st, Collins-2nd )

Mrs. Handel discussed the new AMO Goal for 2015 testing
Mrs. Handel shared copies of the grade level MAP reports from winter testing.  Committee reviewed teachers’ thoughts and reflections of student progress.

Mrs. Handel shared what teachers worked on during the 3rd PLD day. Teachers that had attended recent training shared information and trained staff on Constructed Responses (Fisher, Wilson, Gibson, and Routt) and KPREP Readiness Training (Cox, Wilson).  Other things covered were review of the new CSIP activities with all staff
Teachers also worked in grade level teams to put evidence in online folders for each area of the Program Review.
Mrs.Handel shared tentative staffing allocations issued by the Board of Education.   Howevalley will be cut one teacher and .5 of an assistant for next school year.
No accident reports were completed this past month.  Yay!  Second month in a row!
 The school activities and MUNIS budgets were presented.
In other business committee report was given by PBIS Committee representative and SBDM member Theresa Collins.  

Mr. Milby said the hold up on the school was getting permission for the city of Elizabethtown to put in water lines across properties.  One more landowner is left.  

With no other business Mrs. Collins made a motion to adjourn and Mrs. Lewis seconded.   The meeting adjourned at 3:33 p.m.
